
 

 

 
 

 

Ref:  
 

15th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Monday 21st November, England are playing Iran in a World Cup match that begins at 
1:00pm. 
 
We would like to support our students in having the opportunity to watch this game in the academy 
and participate in some World Cup/Geography themed activities throughout the afternoon. 
 
To support this, we have planned for our students to eat lunch earlier on Monday from 12:25pm.  
At 12:55pm, students will transfer to their tutor rooms where the game will be streamed live for 
students to watch. For those students that do not want to watch the game, learning activities are 
available to enable them to learn more about sport and its global significance. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to ask for the support of parents/carers that transport 
their children to Shirebrook Academy by vehicle. We have received reports from colleagues in 
Stubbin Wood that the designated yellow disabled parking bays at the front of the car park have 
been used by non-blue badge holders and this has impacted upon the ability of some 
parents/carers to get their children, with mobility needs, to school safely. Please ensure that unless 
you are a blue badge holder, you do not park in the designated disabled bays. 
 
There are difficulties with parking at peak times but we would like to ask for your support in 
ensuring that when the shared car park is accessed, thought is given to the safe transit of children 
and adults. Walkways should not be accessed by vehicles and it is important that the bus bays and 
pedestrian crossings are not obstructed. We do have the collection and drop off point that can be 
accessed safely at the rear of the car park and this should be used where possible. 
 
If you would like any further details regarding the above, please don’t hesitate to contact us at 
enquiries@shirebrookacademy.org. 
 
Thank you for working in partnership with us and helping to keep our children and adults safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Lindsey Burgin 
Associate Principal 
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